We are continuing to work on the following projects, but the pace has slowed because the Pennsylvania Department of
Environmental Protection has closed their offices:
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We don’t have any employees out sick.

We are currently open our normal hours.

Waste volumes were down slightly (3%) from what we budgeted so far this month.

We plan to start placing about two months of waste on the top of Area D Landfill possibly starting April 1°.
Design, permitting and constructing a final cap on 22 acres on top of Area D Landfill continues — we plan to have
a contractor starting late spring — early summer.

Permitting of Phase Ill of North Slope visual enhancements continues.

Design of North Slope stormwater improvements continues — we should have 50% drawings to review in the
next few months.

Design and permitting of extending drinking water from Honey Brook to Mountain Top continues — plan to put it
out to bid in the winter.
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Executive Director
Chester County Solid Waste Authority




